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The Trustees would like to start this report by thanking all of you for being so faithful in 

your giving during the trying times of the past couple years. Over the past year most of our 

approved expenditures were put towards support of the Church services, presentation 

equipment, and maintenance items. The trustees approved the purchase of a tent that was 

used for the outside summer services instead of renting like we did the year before. New 

Led lighting was approved to replace the current aging lights that were in use. We also 

worked with the leadership team to be ready to present the plan for updating the current 

playground, along with the proposal to fund the upgraded bathrooms at Buffalo Adult & 

Teen Challenge. With that great support that you have provided, PCF was able bless our 

Pastors and administration staff this year after navigating uncertain waters last year. We 

believe that 2022 will be the year to listen for God’s word on where PCF could reach out 

to help people and organizations that could benefit from his unfailing love, grace, and 

provision.
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